
From: Bradley Gipple
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Date: Wednesday, June 01, 2016 6:16:23 PM

My name is Brad Gipple, I am a railroad enthusiast and I am in the process of
building a simulator model of the city of Chicago and all of the railroads that operate
within the area. I am writing to you, to request information regarding the Millenium
Park Station on the Metra Electric Line. I am not interested in compromising the
security of the station. I am including a link to a document released by the City of
Chicago concerning Union Station, in order to let you know what type of drawings I
am looking for (the drawings on pages 3 and 4): 

http://www.unionstationmp.com/wp-content/uploads/2012/05/Appendix-C-Medium-
Term-Ideas.pdf

I only request this information because I cannot see the tracks on Google Earth.

I understand that there could be a fee involved with this request, if this is the case
please notify me in advance. If you have any questions feel free to email me at

I have already spent eight years working on this project, including the entire Metra
diesel network and all freight lines within the Elgin, Joliet & Eastern line. I would like
to make as true of a representation of Chicago and its railroads as I can possibly
make.

-- 
Brad Gipple, EIT
Civil Engineering
Iowa State Univesity - Alumni




